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BREAKFAST AND OOSC 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2020



We want to keep you as up to date as possible regarding arrangements for returning to school in September.  These arrangements will have to be different this year due to the current guidance from the Government. 

We are looking at the prospect of re-opening the above wrap around care during the Autumn Term, this decision will be made based on updated government guidelines, safety and staffing.

Please inform the office if you require breakfast or after-school club in September due to work commitments by Friday, 17th July 2020.  We will need to know specific days and times that you would hope to use the provision.


Once we have the necessary information we will make a decision if or when we can re-open this provision.

Thank you for your continued support in these difficult times.



Mrs. R. Simpson
Principal
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